


If you would like to attend the 2024 Ken LeCount Memorial San Juan Bike Trip, July 6-10 2024, complete this
Registration, and return it with payment David Schrampfer. Registration is not complete until payment is received.
Registration is also available online. The Bike Trip is open to youth currently in 8th-12th grade.

ST. JOHN REGISTRATION FORM __Male __ Female GRADE: __

NAME: YOUTH CELL #: (####)####-#######

EMAIL:

*Diet restrictions/special needs:

PARENT(S) / GUARDIAN(S): CELL #: (####)####-#######

PARENT(S) / GUARDIAN(S): CELL #: (####)####-#######

ALTERNATE CONTACT: CELL #: (####)####-#######

TO YOUTH and PARENT(S) / GUARDIAN(S):
Read the items below and initial or sign to indicate that you understand and will abide by them.

1. The Ken LeCount Memorial San Juan Bike Trip costs $100 by April 30 and includes
transportation, materials, and most meals. The cost will increase to $125 in May. Registration
closes May 31. Registration is not complete until payment has been received. . Youth will also be
responsible for two meals and any additional spending money while on the trip.

Please make checks payable to “St. John Lutheran Church”.

___________
Youth Initials

___________
Parent Initials

2. Each participant understands the importance of SAFETY. Regardless of cycling or biking
experience, all participants will wear helmets, closed-toed shoes, and safety vests at all times while
riding their bicycle, and listen and respond appropriately to all adult instructions.

NO EXCEPTIONS. This is crucial for a fun trip for all that go.

___________
Youth Initials

___________
Parent Initials

3. YOUTH ONLY: I appreciate the opportunity to attend this trip, and I pledge
to participate to the best of my ability for God, the group, andmyself.

____________________________
Youth Signature

4. PARENT ONLY: I have discussed the trip with my son/daughter and he/she
has my permission to attend. I also understand that if my youth becomes
uncontrollably disruptive on the trip, I will have to make arrangements for
him/her to be picked-up before the conclusion of the event at my expense.

____________________________
Parent Signature

Financial aid is available to families requesting assistance. For more information on financial aid or
other questions, please contact David Schrampfer at (360) 573-1461 or david@stjohnlc.com


